VICTOR VALLEY TRANSIT AUTHORITY
RIDERS ALERT 13 -13

NTC COMMUTERS

Due to current parking practices at the Barstow
Cemetery NTC Commuter Stop, Victor Valley
Transit reminds all NTC Commuters to be considerate
of residents that live within Irwin Estates. Please do
not park your vehicle too close to resident driveways
or block their mailboxes.

VVTA is requesting that all NTC Commuters -use
common courtesy when parking within such
residential areas.

If you have any questions or concerns please call 760-
948-4021 x111.
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